
 

 

August 2, 2018 

Day One Support Message from Superintendent Dr. Morcease J. Beasley 

As educators and those who support educators, we are charged with engaging scholars and cultivating               
their minds. We enable them to achieve their highest potential as we leave a lasting impression upon                 
them. It is these lasting impressions which ultimately impact the future of our communities and our                
students’ abilities to reach high levels of performance within our classrooms and throughout their lives.               
However, we ask that you understand it is not just during rigorous classroom instruction that young                
minds can be nurtured.  

One of the ways we continue to encourage our students is by having a visual presence in our schools and                    
community. With that understanding in the forefront of our minds, we are encouraging all of our                
partners in education, community members and parents to support our children by visiting a school or                
schools of your choice on the first day of school, Monday, August 6. By simply being present, we are                   
sending a message of caring, compassion and commitment to ensuring that all of our students are                
greeted with a smiling face and feel welcomed as they enter our schools for the start of a new school                    
year. 

It takes a village to educate/support a child and our students need you! We are all responsible for the                   
advancement of Clayton County as well as the contributions our students make to our global               
community. As Superintendent, I believe we must do everything in our power to motivate our students                
to learn and ultimately stimulate student success. With that said, I hope to see everyone out supporting                 
our students on day one and throughout the school year. 

As we move forward in defining our Commitment to High Performance, I thank you for your continued 
support, and collaborative efforts in the pursuit of our vision of ALL students being high performing! 
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